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December 20, 2012 

 

 

Jeffrey C. Cohen, Acting Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, N.Y. 12223-1350 

 

 

Re: New Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. No. 4 - Gas 

 

Dear Acting Secretary Cohen: 

 

Bath Electric, Gas & Water Systems is filing a new Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. No. 4 – Gas, to become 

effective January 21, 2013. The new tariff schedule reflects the conversion of the Bath's tariff 

schedule to an electronic format so that filings can be made with the Commission 

electronically using the Commission's Electronic Tariff System.  The new schedule will allow Bath’s 

gas tariff schedule to be posted on the Commission Web Page.  If you have any questions or need 

additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James Housworth 

Bath Electric, Gas & Water Systems 

(607) 776-3072 

Received: 12/20/2012


